
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Core PE Lessons at Gatwick Footgolf 

 

We have been offered the opportunity to take a number of year 11 students to play 

Footgolf at the Gatwick Footgolf course in Burstow this half term as part of their core PE 

lessons. 

 

Footgolf, as the name implies, is a mix of football and golf. It is a game to test dead-

ball power and precision. The object of the game is to complete each hole by kicking the 

football into the oversized cup in as few shots as possible. The last few years has seen this 

exciting, competitive sport grow and become very popular. 

 

The sessions will take place during your child’s core PE lesson on a Friday afternoon, 
commencing Friday 15th September for five weeks (excludes 22nd September which is an 

INSET day). 

 

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £20 which will cover the cost of the 

visit including transport and other incidental costs. I must, however, tell you that as the 

school could not bear the cost of the visit, the visit will not take place unless all parents, 

who are able, are willing to contribute. Insurance for all school trips is arranged through 

West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be found on our website at 

http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728. Peanuts or peanut related 

products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

Please complete the reply slip attached and return it to your child’s PE teacher by 
Tuesday 12th  September 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr A Currie     Mrs L Richards 

Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE  Curriculum Leader of Girls’ PE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/?page_id=26728


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Mr A Currie/Mrs L Richards 

 

Core PE Lessons at Gatwick Footgolf 

 

Name of student ____________________________________________  Form ________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend Footgolf sessions at Gatwick Footgolf, Burstow for 

five weeks, commencing Friday 15th
 September 2017.  

 

I enclose a cheque for £20.00, made payable to Gatwick Footgolf Centre Ltd.  

 

We will use the emergency contact details we have on our database for your child for this 

trip.  If however, the contact details will be different for the duration of this trip, please fill 

in the details below. 

 

Emergency contact telephone number _________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name (please print) ________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please sign) __________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Carer (please print) __________________________________________________ 

 

Date ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


